
STRATTON  
PATIENT PARTICIPATION 
GROUP (PPG) are looking for 
new members to help shape 
healthcare services locally. 



Who are we? 

We are a group of patients who work together with   

practice staff, so that we can improve our GP services for 

everyone. 

 
 
What do we do? 

• provide feedback about practice services 

• make suggestions on how patients’ experiences can 

be improved 

• promote health and wellbeing information to patients 

 

 
How can you contribute? 

• join our meetings—typically 4 per year 

• share your suggestions and ideas with us 

• help us improve our social media presence 

 

If you’d like to contribute a little time, your skills and your 

opinion, please contact Chairperson, Steve Taylor  by 

email on: 

stevet@q2.ltd.uk 
 

or join us on Facebook 
 

“Stratton Medical Centre    
Patient Participation Group” 


